
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can support this at home by: 

• Please see Showbie for the weekly home learning sheet.  

• Counting forwards and backwards regularly  

• Giving your child numbers to write up to 10  

• Regular formation practice of all numbers to 10 

• Getting household objects and get them to count them out to 

you (5 bits of pasta, 8 toys etc) 
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We look forward to seeing your home learning on Showbie.  

If you need a paper copy, please contact the school office.  

 

 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

 

 

 

Welcome to Numeracy in P1. 

In Term 1, we will be looking at: 

Numeracy: 

• Numbers to 10 – counting and formation  

• Number ordering, sequences and patterns  

• Number facts and Number bonds to 10  

 

Maths: 

• 2D and 3D shape  

• Pattern 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Curricular Areas 

I.D.L (Topic)  

• All About Me and My School  

• Autumn  

Rosie – Everywhere Bear  

On Friday we will begin our Everywhere Bear Adventures. This is where each Friday a member of the class gets to take our 

Everywhere Bear (Rosie) home and have adventures with her and then bring her back on a Monday. You can draw, write or print 

pictures of your time together.  

Literacy 

This term in Literacy we will be: 

• Focusing on rhyming and nursery 

rhymes  

• Learning the first 10 initial sounds  

• Starting to read, write and make 

simple 3 letter words  

• Practice reading, writing and 

recognising our names.  

 

You can support this at home by: 

• Please see Showbie for the weekly home learning sheet 

• Constantly practising the sounds shared on Showbie 

• Continue to work on writing your name.  

• Work on pencil holding to write their sounds, names and copy patterns.  

Literacy  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

P1a have PE on a Monday (indoor with Mrs Stewart) and a Thursday (Indoor with Mrs Brooke)  

PE 

In P.E. we will be focusing on Moving safely in the hall and ball skills (Throwing and catching)  

Please ensure your child has their full P.E. kit, including footwear, on these days. Some of the sessions will be on the pitch. All 

jewellery must be removed for PE lessons. Staff are not allowed to remove earrings so if your child cannot take these out 

then please take them out before coming to school.  

PATHs  

We will be starting our PATHs lessons this week, where we are looking at our feelings and how to share these in an appropriate way. 

We will also start Pupil of the Day where 1 child gets to be Pupil of the Day and receive compliments from their teacher and pupils.  

Fresh Air Friday  

On a Friday we will be going to our community garden to plant, build with loose parts and create in our mud kitchen. Please if you can 

bring in some wellies for your child. We provide puddle suits for everyone so their clothes and jackets will be protected.   

 

Top Tips! 

• Please ensure that your child’s name is on all their property. 

• Dress sensibly for outdoor learning as we will be going outside in almost all 

conditions. 

• Check Showbie for weekly information and your child’s work.  

• Follow us on X @RiverbankPri 

 


